

Dear Mayfielders,

In the next few weeks your Mayfield Town ballots will be mailed to you. Please take time to review it, fill it out, sign it and send it back. The following is a short statement from each of the candidates on why they would like to serve you in this capacity.

Hello, my name is Keenan Haight. I am a candidate for Mayfield Town Council. I would like to take this time to tell you a bit about myself. I was born and raised in rural San Fernando Valley, California, lots of cows and oranges. As an adult I lived in the farming community of Moorpark California. Prior to retiring I worked in the motion picture industry for nigh on to 40 years.

I met Janet Joye Hanson in 2012 and we were married in July of that year. I then had the privilege of moving to the wonderful little town of Mayfield, Utah. I have grown to love and appreciate our community and I have a desire to serve my fellow citizens.

By serving on the Town Council I want to be an asset to this community. I am a results oriented person, and I want to assist in any changes necessary to enhance the living experience in Mayfield. I will make myself available at all times for comments, questions, or concerns.

I am convinced that I can be a positive influence in our Town Government. I care about you as an individual and US as a community.

Keenan Haight

Dear Mayfield Residents,



Most of you know me, but there are some with whom I have not yet connected. I hope to get to know you all someday. I am running for Mayfield Town Council in the upcoming election and am offering myself as an option on the ballot. Our town means a lot to me and I strive to serve in the community as often as I can; this is another opportunity. Mayfield is great because of its good people and the dedication of its members. I hope that I can follow the examples of those who have diligently served in keeping Mayfield a great place to live and visit.

Sincerely, Aaron Peterson

Hi I am David Sorensen; I was born in Centerfield on January 11, 1950. I grew up there and look back at growing up in rural Utah as a positive part of my life. I met my future wife in Salt Lake City and we ended up raising our family and spending most of my life in South Jordan. My wife and I retired and moved to Mayfield in 2009. I've grown very fond of our little community and the wonderful people who live here.

I would like to be a member of our town council because I would like to be a part of our town's future. I would like to see our town grow and welcome all those who appreciate the unique small town culture we have and who desire to live here. I would encourage all our residents to get involved with and help shape the change and growth that will come with our community. The councils function is to know what residents want and do whatever it takes to get it done. Even in a very small town like ours a town council needs to be responsible and kept will-informed of our needs. I want Mayfield to be a town where your families want to raise their children. I want Mayfield to be a place retired folks want to live. I want our little town to be a place all folks will be proud to say they're from.

Thank you, David Sorensen